
Dear honorable representatives:
I oppose this Bill for many reasons and have presented several of those reasons in earlier testimony, however in addition I would 
like to inform you that I oppose this Bill because it is discriminatory. The right for we the people to keep and bear arms shall not be 
infringed. Raising  the costs of concealed carry licenses will do absolutely nothing to reduce crime. It does discriminate against 
people who are low or fixed incomes, and will adversely effect law abiding citizens from minority and underrepresented 
communities.

Thank you. 


